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In my last report, I mentioned a complaint that was in process because the student had 
filed the initial paperwork in March of 2014 and then requested an extension in order to 
gather supporting evidence.  The student completed this process in July of 2014, and the 
case was brought before the full committee. The student provided considerable 
documentation, spoke with me on the telephone, and also communicated with me by  
e-mail.  I interviewed the relevant Program Chair, gathered further information, and 
wrote a case summary.  Because of scheduling difficulties during the summer, the 
hearing was held in October of 2014.  The committee unanimously found in favor of the 
student, and Interim Provost McRorie upheld all of our recommendations. 
 
Although additional students expressed intention to file SARC complaints during the past 
school year, and some took the first step of meeting with Dr. Jennifer Buchanan, none 
followed up by submitting paperwork.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Nancy Rogers 
SARC Chair 
 
 


